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Enrique Herrero received his Ph.D. from the University of Alicante, Spain, in 1995. After a 
postdoctoral stay at Cornell University, USA, he joined the Faculty of the University of 
Alicante assistant professor in 1997. He is currently professor of Physical Chemistry and 
director of the Institute of Electrochemistry at the University of Alicante. His scientific 
career has been devoted to the study of the relationship between interfacial structure and 
electrocatalysis, especially of the reactions involved in fuel cells.  He has been a member 
of the ISE since 2003 and has held several positions in the ISE: vice chair of division 7 in 
2007-2008; regional representative of Spain 20014-2019 and member of the Scientific 
Meeting Committee 2021-2023. He has extensive experience in the organization of 
scientific meetings. For the ISE meetings, he has also been a member of various scientific 
committees of symposia of annual and topical meetings, the organizing committee of the 
1st spring meeting (Alicante, Spain, 2003), and served as co-chair of the 25th topical meeting 
(Toledo, Spain, 2019). He has published more than 240 articles in indexed journals (31 in 
Electrochimica Acta) and served on the advisory boards of Electrochimica Acta, 
Electrochemistry Communications, Electrocatalysis, ChemPhysChem, and Current 
Opinion in Electrochemistry.  

 

Statement 

I have always considered the ISE as the reference scientific society in the field of 
Electrochemistry, and, for this reason, it will be an honor and pleasure to serve as Vice 
President of the ISE. The influence of ISE in the scientific community has grown significantly 
in the last decades. In the present, the ISE is facing different problems. First, it must 
consolidate its expansion, especially outside Europe, paying attention to underrepresented 
and emerging countries, for the ISE to be recognized as a global society. Second, but not 
least, to guarantee the generational changeover. The ISE should provide support to the new 
generations of electrochemists so that they can fully develop their scientific careers. 
Although the effects of COVID-19 have almost disappeared, the pandemic has had a 
profound impact on the world. For this reason, new strategies have to be developed, which 
combine traditional approaches (in-person meetings) with the new emerging technologies 
such as social media and streaming platforms. The ultimate goal should be to increase the 
impact of the ISE’s actions while ensuring their sustainability. If appointed, I commit to 
actively work with the ISE members, officers and staff for the benefit of ISE. 


